
 

Please ensure all members of your institution 
receive a copy of this clinical update. 

 
All Clinical Updates are on the Clinician page on our website. www.pathlab.co.nz 
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eOrder Printing Update 
 

 

On the 7th of January 2019 we will be changing the way that eOrders are printed. eOrder 
printing can currently be impacted by changes made to software outside of our control. 
This can result in a negative experience placing an eOrder after 3rd party updates. To 
mitigate this, we are changing eOrder printing to use the built in Microsoft Windows 
printing. 
 

When finalising an eOrder the buttons at the bottom right of the screen will still look 
like this: 

  
 

“Place Order” will now bring up the Windows print dialogue. 

 
Simply select your desired printer and click “Print”. Clicking cancel will mean no form is 
printed, however the order will still be placed. 
 

This change will happen on the 7th of January 2019.  
No action is required on your behalf, we will manage the change on the server. 

 

As always, we are available to support you should you encounter any issues or have any 
queries.  Email: support@pathlab.co.nz  
 

Many thanks, the Pathlab support team. 
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